
 

 
  
November 2, 2016 
 

PARISH CHRISTMAS PAGEANT - DECEMBER 24, 2016 
 

Dear Parents and students, 
 
The St. Matthew’s Christmas Pageant will be held on December 24​th​ @  the 
5:30 pm Children’s Mass – Information Meeting for students in Grades 4-7 
who are  interested in participating in this pageant will be held on 
November 9​th​ @ 6:00 pm in the Fireside Room (in the church).  Parents 
please be in attendance as well.  This is a joint venture with St. Matthew’s 
PREP program. 
 
Thank you, 
Miss Welsh 

 


